Dear Ms. Newell:

Contamination of GMOs is prevalant. Look at the experimental GMO wheat contamination that
occurred recently here in Oregon, which caused devastating consequences. I don't want to eat gmo
contaminated food! Experimental GMOs will get released again if we do nothing.

If we cannot ban GMOs, please at least protect our right to GMO free zones!

Rebecca Winters

P O Box

Albany, OR 97321
541 243-3821



